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Fiscal Estimate Narratives
OSER 12/4/2007

LRB Number 07-3525/1 Introduction Number SB-341 Estimate Type  Original

Description
Salaries of deputy district attorneys

Assumptions Used in Arriving at Fiscal Estimate

This bill eliminates a statutory provision at sec. 978.12 (1) (b), Wis. Stats., which limits the maximum pay
rate of a Deputy District Attorney (DDA) to the maximum of any pay range to which assistant district attorney
positions are assigned.

Non-Limited Term Employment DDA’s are otherwise covered by the provisions of Sections C, I, and J of the
non-represented Compensation Plan administered by the Office of State Employment Relations.

In that none of the afore-mentioned Compensation Plan sections provide for DDA pay rate changes as a
result of this bill's provisions, there are no additional costs directly related to the statutory change included in

this bill.

Long-Range Fiscal Implications

The Office of State Employment Relations does not anticipate any long range fiscal impact from this
proposed bill.



